COLLOID CONFERENCE GUESTS STAYING IN COLUMBIA HOUSING

Guests should check in at the Conference Desk in Carman Hall.  Please visit 
http://www.columbia.edu/about_columbia/map/
in order to view a map of Columbia University.  The Conference Desk is located near the entry to Carman Hall.  It is the first door on the left after entering the building.  Check-in may begin anytime after 3pm. The office closes at 9pm, however for individuals needing to check-in later, there is a phone number posted on the door.  Those guests should simply call that number, and a Conference Housing Assistant will be there shortly to help them.  Checkout also takes place in our Carman Hall office and must be completed by 11am.  For those individuals who need to stay later, our office will hold luggage.

It is recommend that any guest who intends to bring their computer bring an ethernet cord. There is a connection in every room.  Unfortunately, the wireless network is not extensive and may not be in the building in which guests are residing.  In order to view a map of the wireless coverage on campus, visit   

http://www.columbia.edu/acis/networks/coveragemap.html
Guests are also encouraged to bring personal items such as hair dryers, etc.  Please contact Amy Cockrell for any other questions you may have. 

Amy Cockrell

Conference Desk Manager

Columbia University

Phone:  646-512-6858

Email:  ac3093@columbia.edu
